
OTTAWA TOWN BOARD 

Meeting Minutes June 26, 2023 

 
The meeting of the Ottawa Town Board was called to order by Chairman Rupp.  

 

Roll call attendance was taken and Town Supervisors Graham, Jones and Wiedenman were present.   

 

Town Engineer Sean Sullivan was present to discuss the issues with the Rue Parc shouldering. After some 

discussion, Supervisor Jones made a motion to have Wolf paving fill in the islands on the road with topsoil and 

seed, as well as to fix the shoulder shelf and ditch along the North edge, approximately 250’ in length, with topsoil 

seed and mulch.  The motion was seconded by Supervisor Graham and carried. 

 

The board discussed upcoming dates for a fire fee workshop and WLFD meetings.     

 

A motion was made by Supervisor Jones and seconded by Supervisor Graham to adjourn.  Motion carried 

unanimously.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Lori J. Geyman, WCMC 

Clerk/Treasurer, Town of Ottawa. 

 

 

 


